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Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources
Written Testimony in Support of SB 287

Dear Senators:

Please accept this written testimony in support of SB 287 establishing standards for
siting a farm brewery on agricultural land. Public Coast Brewing Co. is excited to
support this bill as we believe it offers breweries the same privileges that are
available to cideries (under ORS 215.451) and wineries (under ORS 215.452).

In late 2018, we purchased farm property in Washington County to use for growing
produce for our restaurants and crops for use with our beers. If SB 287 is approved,
Public Coast looks forward to the opportunity to explore locating a farm brewery on
its farm property. Thank you for your consideration.

Respecttully submitted,
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